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Ontario Energy Board 

To the members of the Ontario Energy Board; regarding application from Ontario Power 
Generation Inc. (OPC) seeking increase in payments for output of it's generating facilities. 
I, as a taxpayer and Hydro One use1; feel that the time has come to say "NO"! Many people like 
myself; are finding it very hard to make ends meet and do not have the extra dollars 
to keep paying out to this runaway, government owned, monstositity called Hydro One. Last yew; 
you, the Energy Board approved three increases and three tiered payment rate to Hydro One. Now 
the OPC wants a 6.2% increase added to our bills. 
The delivery charges now equal or surpass the amount of hydro being used. When does it end?? 
We the people say "ENOUGH IS ENOUGH". You, the Energy Board have the power to start 
reigning ill this monster called" Hydl'O One" and stop the high cost to Ontario ratepayers. DO IT 
NOW!!! 
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